
Facebook Report November/ December 2019 

 

On an average of 10 times per month new and existing residents contact me for information regarding 
obtaining Pool ID access Cards. This is filtered on this report. 

 

On Nov 14th a resident notified us, there are no dog potty bags at the big dog park. CDD staff 
replenished. 

On Nov 17th a resident notified CDD of a jug of oil at a trash can at Habitat Dr. Resident removed it 
himself. 

On Nov 27th a resident reported teen activity at Lakeshore Park prior to water issue in Woman’s 
Restroom. 

On Monday Dec 2nd a resident reported a broken sprinkler head on Middlebrook Pl. CDD staff fixed. 

On Dec 5th a resident asked when her tree will be trimmed on Beargrass Rd. Notified resident it will be 
done within 30 days. 

 

 

End of report. 
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